
Sharp, Shelly 

1/6/2014 10:11:11 AM
Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
'Parkes, Christopher' (christopher.parkes@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Happy New Year!

Ken

I hope all is well and your year is off to a good start. I wanted to re-up my offer to have our 
risk team provide a demo of our risk tool. We have now had multiple meetings with Policy and 
Planning as well as a good meeting with a bunch of folks from Energy Division. Please let me 
know.

Regards,

Shelly

SB GT&S 0331753
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